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From: wintergreen721 <wintergreen721@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 4:01 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Governor Haley

Governor Haley, 

It Is Extremely URGENT That I speak with you about a homeland security breach in this State. No I will not 

talk to anyone on your staff. If you choose to ignore this information that is your perogative. A copy of this 

letter will be saved just in case there is an incident that actually takes place. Thank You. 

 

Rick Tebbs 843-997-1901  

 

 
I rescue .  My fondest wish is to go to sleep one night knowing all animals are safe.   

 

RH Tebbs. Founder and Director of 

Circle of Life Cat Sanctuary.  

 

 

 

 

Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device 

 


